
 
 
 

April 28, 2021 
 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
Attn: Filing Center 
201 High Street, S.E. 
P.O. Box 1088 
Salem, OR 97308-1088 
 
RE: Supplemental Filing of Advice No. 21-10, Schedule 14, Residential Battery 

Energy Storage Pilot Rebate 
 
Portland General Electric Company (PGE) submits this filing pursuant to Oregon Revised 
Statutes 757.205 and 757.210, and Oregon Administrative Rule 860-022-0025 for filing 
proposed tariff sheet associated with Tariff P.U.C. No. 18. PGE initially filed Advice No. 
21-10 on April 22, 2021 with a requested effective date of June 1, 2021. PGE is submitting 
this Supplemental Filing to correct the requested effective date to June 2, 2021. 
 
All sheets remain as previously filed as the effective date can be manually corrected. 
 
To satisfy the requirements of OAR 860-022-0025, PGE responds as follows:  
 
This change does not increase, decrease, otherwise change existing rates, or impact 
revenues. 
 
Please direct any questions regarding this filing to Chris Pleasant at (503) 464-2555. 
Please direct your communications related to this filing to the following email address: 
pge.opuc.filings@pgn.com.  
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

\s\ Robert Macfarlane 
 
Robert Macfarlane 
Manager, Pricing & Tariffs 

Portland General Electric 
121 SW Salmon Street• Portland, OR 97204 
portlandgeneral .com 


